
PUNJAB PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION 
CORRIGENDUM OF ADVERTISEMENT NO.10/2024 

QUAID-E-AZAM LIBRARY, LAHORE 
 

 In continuation of the consolidated advertisement No. 10/2024, 

published on 23-06-2024 in “Express and The Nation vide Sr.No.157    

Case No. 15-RC/2024 for recruitment to 02 (TWO) posts of             

Computer Programmer in the Quaid-E-Azam Library, Lahore, as per        

Letter No. SO(LIB) A&L / 1-22/2018 dated 26.06.2024, number of posts has 

been decreased by the Administrative Department. Detail as under:- 

Sr. No. No. of Posts Advertised Earlier Revised / Decreased No. of Posts 

1 Open Merit  = 02 

Total  = 02 

Open Merit  = 01 

Total  = 01 

      

Note: 

              Other conditions of Advertisement will remain unchanged. 

 

 

 

 

                      AFZAAL AHMAD 
                                                                    (SECRETARY) 

 Tel: 042-99200161, 99200162 
                                                                                          UAN No. 042-111-988-722 

   E-mail: ppsc@punjab.gov.pk,  
             Website: www.ppsc.gop.pk 
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